CALL FOR CANDIDATES FOR OPCCOA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

By Marilyn Mackin

At the end of 2018, the terms of office for four members of the OPCCOA BOD will end. Volunteers are being sought to fill these
positions. Please consider running for the Board.

QualificationsforBOD membersinclude possessingadesireto positively serve the community; having the ability to attend
monthly meetings; be a homeowner “in good standing” (not delinquent in paying HOA dues or assessments); be familiar with
electronic communications; and be willing to be a community- minded team player. Additionally, Florida Statutes require
that Board members read and become familiar with the governing documentsforthe community. Aspiring members can find
these documentsviaalink on our website (www.opcc.info).

If you are interested in running for a vacant position, fill out the application form found below. Since the form willbe
scanned for publication in Living, itisrecommended that candidates type the information. Once completed, please mail the
application to OPCCOA c/o Leland Management (10175 Fortune Parkway, Suite906Jacksonville, FL 322560-6755) oremailthe
formtoour Community Manager, Al Allen at asallen@lelandmanagement.com. Applications must be received no later than
5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 17. The completed applications will be published in the December issue of Living and
posted on the community website.

The Annual Meeting will be held at the Advent Lutheran Church on Thursday, December 6, at 6:00 p.m. At this meeting,
applicants may say a few brief comments — if desired. Speeches are not required.

Formal notice of the meeting, ballots and proxies will be mailed to eligible homeowners in early November. If you have
any questions, please feel free to contact any BOD member or Al Allen of Leland Management at 904-263-4060.

This is your opportunity to serve the community and become involved in our community’s future. Please consider
volunteering your time and expertise to make sure OPCC remains one of the premier communities in the area.

OPCCOA 2019 BOARD OF DIRECTORS CANDIDATE APPLICATION

Application deadline is 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 17. Applications received after the deadline will not be included on official
ballots. Candidates’ completed applications will be posted on the OPCCOA website and appear in the December edition of Living.

Please mail completed applicationto OPCCOA c/o Leland Management (10175 Fortune Parkway, Suite 906 Jacksonville, FL32256-6755)
oremailto Community Manager asallen@lelandmanagement.com

Name:

Address:

Phone:

Email:

Statement (please complete a short statement—no more than 500 words—stating your qualifications and why
you wish to serve on the Board):



